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Date : 30th August 2021 

 

Temporary Suspension of Break Bulk Acceptance 

 

Dear Clients 

Continous port congestions has increased our operating costs and disrupting our 

schedule tremendously therefore MBf Carpenters Shipping Limited and our service 

partner will temporarily suspend the acceptance of break bulk cargoes with 

immediate effects on all services. 

We thank all our clients for their continuous supports and we will continue to render 

first class service to the market. Please feel free to contact your local representative 

for further clarification.  

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Trade Management  

 


